
ISG-INTERNATIONAL 

 

16 August, 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

Kindly be informed that programmes and events held in school will now be 

uploaded on social media platforms or the school website. 

As part of an activity, your ward may feature in any of these videos or 

photographs. Kindly let us know, by sending an email to your ward’s class teacher, 

if you would not want your ward to be part of any school activity video shared on 

social media or the school website. 

 

If we do not hear from you before 20th August, 2023, we would take it as your 

consent for including your ward in any such video or photograph in connection 

with school activities. 

 

Regards 

Principal 

 

 

 


